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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Vibeke Norgaard [vnorgaard@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 8:46 AM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: FW: 6501 Shattuck Ave. demolition activity
Attachments: IMG_4121.JPG; IMG_4114.JPG; IMG_4115.JPG; IMG_4116.JPG; IMG_4117.JPG; IMG_

4118.JPG; IMG_4119.JPG; IMG_4120.JPG

Categories: Mail_Cases

Hi Donna,  
 
More photos re the demolition and an email sent around the time from a concerned neighbor describing activity.  
 
Vibeke 

Date: Wed, 11 Aug 2010 16:53:24 -0700 
From: jbfaust@pacbell.net 
Subject: Fw: 6501 Shattuck Ave. demolition activity 
To: vnorgaard@hotmail.com 

Thanks, Vibeke, for your investigation into the various permit activities at 6501.  Below is an e-mail and photos I 
sent March 19 to John Lawton of the BAAQMD regarding the demolition I was observing at the site.  I called him 
in the morning and he advised that I take pictures with a time/date stamp and submit them.  I also sent a note to 
the neighborhood listserv at the time, but didn't attach the photos.  Hope this is helpful for the timeline. 
 
John Faust 
721 65th St. 
 
----- Forwarded Message ---- 
From: John Faust <jbfaust@pacbell.net> 
To: jlawton@baaqmd.gov 
Sent: Fri, March 19, 2010 10:13:14 AM 
Subject: 6501 Shattuck Ave. demolition activity 

Mr. Lawton, 
Attached are my photos of the activity that's going on at 6501 Shattuck Ave. right now.  It appears that demolition is 
continuing.  A man named George approached me and asked my interest in what was going on.  I told him I was a 
concerned neighbor.  He told me he thought the permits were "in the works", but they just wanted to get things moving 
while the weather was nice. I observed 4 people at the site, one operating the bucket loader, one hosing for dust, one 
preparing the truck, and another monitoring from a truck on the steet (George).   
 
Hope this is helpful. 
 
John Faust 
721 65th St. 


